Mayor’s Report
For

April 1, 2019 Assembly Meeting

Sexual Assault Awareness Month: April is Sexual Assault Awareness
Month. By way of Proclamation, Vice Mayor Stanton Gregor and the
Assembly join communities across the country in taking action to prevent
sexual violence.

Energy Conservation: A reminder to conserve electricity due to the
ongoing drought in Southeast. The weather forecast shows no rain on the
horizon. Suggestions of how to conserve are printed in the Petersburg
Pilot and also attached to this report.



